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PSA Provincial Office in Free State: Move to new 

premises 

 

Members are hereby informed that the PSA Provincial Office in the Bloemfontein will be relocating to new 

premises that better suit operational needs and remain accessible to members, including those using 

public transport. The Office will officially operate from the new premises at 82 Kellner Street, Westdene, 

Bloemfontein starting 1 October 2024. 

 

The PSA is confident that this move will enhance its ability to serve members more effectively. Thank you 

for your continued support, and we look forward to welcoming you to the new office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

07-08-2024 

 
 


